
Money  flowing  to  Tahoe  for
environmental projects
Funding from the latest round of Southern Nevada Public Lands
Management Act money has been allocated. For a spreadsheet
with details, click funding.

Here are most of the highlights:

* City of South Lake is final with the amounts shown on
spreadsheet

* El Dorado County may receive $50,000 more for the Meyers
Planning project, all the rest of the amounts are final

* Placer County may receive $50-$100K more for Kings Beach
project, all the rest of the amounts are final.

* STPUD is still being reviewed for the three restoration
projects

*  Douglas  County  is  final  with  the  amounts  shown  on  the
spreadsheet

* Washoe County is final with amount shown on spreadsheet

* LTIMP and RSWMP are final as shown.
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